MEMORANDUM

6-26-09

To:

CAMILLE MORGAN, PRESIDENT BEND POLICE ASSOCIATION

FROM:

CHIEF SANDI BAXTER

SUBJECT:

SIDE LETTER - EQUIPMENT FOR COMMUNITY SERVICE OFFICERS

DATE:

APRIL 27, 2009

The Bend Police Department is committed to providing suitable equipment and training to employees so they can effectively and safely perform the duties of their positions. The department will provide training to Community Service Officers and allow trained, qualified CSOs to carry a Taser during their normal work hours.

For the Association:

For the City of Bend:

Q:\Labor Contract Negotiations\2009 - Police\Side Letter CSO Taser BPA Proposal.doc